
FCC Shutdown
On August 2, 2019, FCC order 19-72A1 officially granted telecommunications carriers permission to
abandon outdated, degrading copper POTS lines. Businesses relying on POTS lines need to act now
to avoid service disruptions as copper line support is phased out.

Rising Costs
Maintaining aging copper infrastructure is expensive and unreliable. Line rates have surged by 100% to 1,000%,
with costs still rising.

Regulatory Compliance
Legacy POTS lines no longer meet the stringent standards for safety, payment processing, and data
privacy, leaving your business exposed.

Contact Information:
For more details, reach out to Us at 610-833-9000 or visit our website at www.axxessnetworks.com.

It’s time to UPGRADE
IS YOUR BUSINESS READY FOR THE FUTURE?

Upgrade to Reliable, Cost-Effective Communication

Simple Setup
Our solution integrates seamlessly with your existing infrastructure for a smooth transition.

Fast 
Your new system can be up and running faster than you think - with minimal downtime.

Secure & Reliable
Our solutions meet key standards like PCI, HIPAA, and NFPA 72, ensuring regulatory
compliance and 99.999% uptime.

Why Upgrade POTS Lines Now?

With over 1 billion copper POTS lines being decommissioned worldwide, it’s time to modernize your

communication systems. The Federal Communications Commission (FCC) mandates are driving the

shutdown of these outdated lines, and businesses like yours will feel the impact.

Upgrading decreases costs, enhances operational security, and keeps you compliant. Don’t let outdated

infrastructure hold your business back. Partner with us for a solution that meets today’s demands and

prepares you for tomorrow.


